
Review of Academic Misconduct Appeals

In the event that a student in an LIB or LTI course wishes to appeal a report of academic
misconduct, a committee consisting of the current members of the Library Curriculum
Committee will review the report and make a decision.

Another teaching Library faculty member will serve as an alternate if the student in question is a
current or former student of one of the committee members.
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